
Right Now

Starlito

Get ya mind right now

[Hook]
Its out here waitin for me, so why would I wait on it, 
got to get out go get it, now is the time no times 
better then right now just do it, life's to short can't 
throw it away no tomorrow today is the day, life's to 
short can't throw it away, right now just do it life's 
to short can't throw it away no tomorrow today is the 
day life's to short can't throw it away

[Verse 1]
Listening to these dumb ass rappers got you thinkin you 
cool you need to take yo stupid ass to school, cut 
grass, cut hair, get a trade work a tool, steady mo 
makin babies you a muthafuckin fool, the people that 
care enough to tell you right from wrong that you don't 
listen to the same few comin to visit you, just filled 

out the application even went to the interview well 
call the corresponder before they get a chance to call 
you, do something get off yo ass say you sellin grass 
smokin all yo profit up beggin ah bitch to let you 
crash (I know) man its fucked up bad luck you had 
enough just know it was days when I ain't have enough 
back was up against the wall slippers always count but 
I get up like I meant to fall I'm so optimistic I might 
tell ya I'm midget tall, if a brick fell out the sky 
right now and landed in ya lap you prolly couldn't get 
it off, get ya mind right now!

[Hook]
Its out here waitin for me, so why would I wait on it, 
got to get out go get it, now is the time no times 

better then right now just do it, life's to short can't 
throw it away no tomorrow today is the day, life's to 
short can't throw it away, right now just do it life's 
to short can't throw it away no tomorrow today is the 
day life's to short can't throw it away

[Verse 2]
I know speakin from the soul won't put me on and I 
ain't pose to be on it but you gone have to tell it to 
craig, I'm speakin on behalf of those Lupe Fiasco's and 
half of my flows is on some intelligent shit, nigga 
fronted me 14 grams 6 months later I was chippin in 12 
on a brick (half of thang) same nigga that put me in 
dope game was man enough to tell me to quit real shit, 
got some studio equipment use what I was given a way 
with words and a gift of fittin them in rhythm, first 
song I recorded Alphabet Soup just so happen I 
performed that song to show I do, A to Z, Z to A I can 
spell it our for ya, had a dream I was booking shows 
and I was sellin them out for ya, you with that dope 
money, you with that common sense, clean that shit up 
get straight for yo mama nem gone.

[Hook]



Its out here waitin for me, so why would I wait on it, 
got to get out go get it, now is the time no times 
better then right now just do it, life's to short can't 
throw it away no tomorrow today is the day, life's to 
short can't throw it away, right now just do it lifes 
to short can't throw it away no tomorrow today is the 
day life's to short can't throw it away

Aye homie life's to short
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